
   

 
May 5, 2020 

Dear Community Development Partner: 

In accordance with Federal Regulations Governing the Consolidated Planning Process, we are notifying 

you of our intent to amend Annual Action Plans for the following years: PY 2014/CFY 2015; PY 

2018/CFY 2019; and PY 2019/CFY 2020. 

This amendment generally involves: (1) deleting activities which will not be undertaken at this time, (2) 

decreasing funding amounts for activities undertaken by community organizations and government 

agencies to reflect unspent funds, and (3) providing funding for new activities. The Amendment includes 

CDBG activities funded by the Department of Housing and Community Development, and HOPWA 

activities funded by the Mayor’s Office of Homeless Services. 

 

The entire amendment may be viewed and downloaded online at DHCD’s website: 

https://dhcd.baltimorecity.gov/m/plans-reports beginning on May 5, 2020. Due to the social distancing 

requirements of COVID-19, no copies will be placed in libraries, or government agencies.   

 

For further information regarding HOPWA changes, please contact: 

 

Lakeysha Vaughn, Program Compliance Supervisor  

(410) 396-4887 

Lakeysha.Vaughn@baltimorecity.gov 

 

Comments regarding HOPWA amendments must be submitted in writing via email to Lakeysha Vaughn. 

The deadline for written comments is May 19, 2020.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Sheryl Goldstein  

Deputy Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office of Operations  

100 N. Holliday Street 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

410-241-9597 (cell) 

Sheryl.goldstein@baltimorecity.gov 
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                                                    7 E. Redwood Street, 5th Floor 

                                                                                                                                                 Baltimore, MD  21202 

                                                    

 

https://dhcd.baltimorecity.gov/m/plans-reports
mailto:Lakeysha.Vaughn@baltimorecity.gov
mailto:Sheryl.goldstein@baltimorecity.gov

